
February 17, 2017 Eblast  

Upcoming Events 

 

Monday 

Presidents Day ~ No Classes 

General Information 

 

Advanced Placement Exam Fees Reminder 

AP exam fees are due in the Guidance Office no later 

than Wednesday, March 15th for all students enrolled in an AP class 

this year (with the exception of AP English Language; this exam will 

be taken senior year). Checks should be made payable to BVHS 

with AP exam fee in the memo line. The fee for each exam, as 

determined by The College Board, is $93. Students who qualify for 

a fee reduction were notified by Guidance via their 

individual AP Fees Letter sent by email earlier this spring. If you 

have any questions, please contact Maria Barbato at (239) 274-

6734 or maria.barbato@bvhs.org. 

 

Career Day 2017 

This year's Career Day is scheduled for March 17th. If you or 

someone you know would be interested in presenting to our 

students, please contact Mrs. Breen at deanna.breen@bvhs.org. 

 

Parent Workshops 

If you missed any of the Guidance Department's annual workshops 

regarding the college process presentations are posted on the 

Guidance website and will remain there until the end of the school 

year. Please click here for more information and to view the 

presentations.  

 

School Board Invitation 

The Nominating Committee of Bishop Verot Catholic High School 

Board is seeking new advisory Board Members for the 2017-2018 

school year. The School Board serves in an advisory capacity to the 

administration in support of the vision and mission of the school 

community. Board terms are three years, with the availability of up to 

three additional one year terms. The commitment is approximately 

three hours a month during the school year and attendance at 

special events is encouraged. Each Board Member must serve on 

one or more Board Committees. Candidates should have at least 
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5th Annual Gala & Silent Auction 

An Evening in Paris  

 

Save the Date 

This year's event will be held in the Nevin's Gymnasium on Saturday 

March 25th at 6:00 p.m. Please click here for more information and 

sponsorship opportunities.  

 

Donations for the Silent Auction are now being accepted in the 

Development Office. For more information please contact Gina 

Lombardo at gina.lombardo@bvhs.org.  

Anyone interested in helping with this year's event, please contact 

the committee at gala2017@bvhs.org. 

 

one year of committee service for consideration as a Board Member 

by the Nominating Committee. The Board Committees consist of 

Finance, Facilities, Development, Marketing, Curriculum and 

Academic Affairs, and Student Life and Catholic Identity. The 

Nominating Committee is also actively seeking individuals who 

would like to serve as Committee Members. Backgrounds in finance, 

development, and academic affairs are a plus.  Candidates do not 

need to be current parents or alumni, we seek anyone willing to 

serve and support the entire BV family. Candidates should send a 

letter of interest along with a brief bio or resume to Dr. Denny 

Denison at denny.denison@bvhs.org no later than March 15, 2017 
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